School-Wide Positive Behavior Support
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Every citizen in Cannon County wants to have safe and effective schools.  One way of doing this is through School-Wide Positive Behavior Support (SWPBS).  All the schools in the system are invested in this effort, with the exception of Auburn which will implement next year.  

The way SWPBS works is that each school selects a set of expected behaviors that cover every area of the school, including the bus.  These behavioral expectations revolve around being respectful, responsible and ready, and are taught to every student.  They are also included in the students’ handbooks.  When followed, we see good behaviors increase and office discipline referrals decrease.  This makes more time for learning in the classroom and less time for the administration to have to deal with discipline issues.  That’s how we get to safe and effective schools.
While we as adults work for the reward of a paycheck, students work for the reward of a token which they can exchange for something important to them.  At different schools these rewards are named differently.  At the high school it is a Roar Award, while at Woodbury Grammar it is a Tiger Ticket.  Woodland has a Teepee Ticket and West Side named their reward an Eagle Wing.  A student can even receive a Bus Buck from their bus driver for good behavior.
The rewards can be anything from extra time with a friend or a homework pass to a field trip or game day at school.  Each school has a SWPBS team that meets monthly, and they decide, with input from students, what reward would be meaningful to the students in their school.

Each school has a PBS Coach which helps with implementation of this important system.  The coaches are Coach Tim Knox, Connie Foster and Barbara Corry, PH.D., and they receive training and assistance from UT in Knoxville.  This is the third year that SWPBS has been in Cannon County Schools.  Dr. Edd Diden serves on the district leadership team which collects data and helps make decisions which bring more success to our School-Wide Positive Behavior Support efforts.  It is a great initiative that is making a real difference in our schools.
